Message

From: Babcock, Ben [Ben.Babcock@morganstanley.com]
Sent: 8/8/2014 4:41:03 PM
To: De Alba, Gabriel [gdealba@catcapital.com]; 'jlevin@fasken.com’ [jlevin@fasken.com]; 'dbatista@fasken.com’

[dbatista@fasken.com]; 'Jcatton@fasken.com' [Icatton@fasken.com]
Subject: Re: Timing

PP Strange

Ben Babcock

Managing Director

Morgan Stanley

¢. +1 647-825-8460 or +44 789 4417866
0. +1 416 943-8464 or +44 20 7425 0021

From: De Alba, Gabriel [mailto:gdealba@catcapital.com]

Sent: Friday, August 08, 2014 03:48 PM

To: Jonathan A. Levin <jlevin@fasken.com>; Babcock, Ben (IBD); Daniel Batista <dbatista@fasken.com>; Jessica Catton
<Jcatton@fasken.com>

Subject: Timing

FYI, just heard from Felix. Turns out they did not have the Finance Committee meeting today and that they are not going
to be able to sign the SPA without full Vimpelcom Board approval. He is saying target date is now next Friday as they

plan to do the Finance Committee meeting on Monday.

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Rogers network.

CCG0024558



